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Resolution aimed to reduce flooding

“We’ve accomplished so much this year, from protecting our lakes and lands for future generations to
addressing racial justice and pursuing fairness in our criminal justice system,” said Board Chair Sharon
Corrigan. The resolution involves hiring a contractor to begin dredging operations on the Yahara River
that will cost $3.2 million. The Board also discussed a resolution to reconstruct County Highway BB. It will
be a joint project between the County and the city of Madison. The County's share will not exceed $1.2
million.
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